
 
 
 
 
 
August 10, 2005 
 
 
Sent Via Email & First Class Mail 
Carole Washburn 
Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W. 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Re:  Pend Oreille County Public Utility District No. 1 v. Pend Oreille Telephone Company 
       Docket No. UT-053040 

   
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
The Public Counsel Section of the Washington State Attorney General’s Office requests 
inclusion on the Interested Person list for the above-entitled case so that we may receive all 
Commission notices, rulings, orders and any other issuances.  Please remove us from the service 
list of parties.  By copy of this letter we request that all parties remove us from their service lists.   
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please feel free to call me if you have questions. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Robert W. Cromwell, Jr. 
Assistant Attorney General 
Public Counsel Section  
(206) 464-6595 
 
RWC:cjw 
 
CC:  Service List (U.S. Mail only) 
  


